ECYE1S. Education, Children and Young People Executive Membership

The Education, Children & Young People Executive considered a
report by the Director of Corporate and Housing Services to appoint
two pupil representatives and a care experienced young person as
non-voting members to the Education, Children and Young People
Executive.

In line with Children’s Services current selection process for pupil
representatives, the Head Teacher of Graeme High School had
nominated two pupils, Ryan Farmer and Beth Wallace, as the
representatives for this year.

Falkirk Council had agreed at its meeting on 8 May 2019 (ref FC8b) to
create a new category of non-voting member for a care experienced
young person, and that the appointment be by nomination of the
Champions Board. The Champions Board had nominated Siobhan
O’Neill.

Decision

The Education, Children and Young People Executive agreed to
appoint:-

(1) Ryan Farmer and Beth Wallace as the two Pupil
Representatives on the Education, Children and Young
People Executive, with immediate effect for a period of one
year, and

(2) Siobhan O’Neill as the Care Experienced Young Person on
the Education, Children and Young People Executive, with
immediate effect until the next local government elections.

The Education, Children and Young People Executive welcomed
Ryan, Beth and Siobhan to their first meeting.



